
Amendment to Minutes of the 17th December 2014 meeting. 

Please see the following amendment to the minute for 6.2, Former Caspian Works 
and Lewis House, 55-57 Violet Road. (Pg 7 of the minutes).

This is to reflect the fact that the gates which was subject of the application was for 
installation. 

That the third paragraph on page 7 of the minutes 

“However, should such barriers not be removed, then the removal of the proposed 
gates would neither succeed in opening up the routes or help improve community 
safety  especially  in view of the potential for crime from congregation under the 
under croft. Community safety was clearly an issue for residents”. 

be replaced by:

“However, should the enforcement action not be successful, the proposed gates 
might not necessary hinder public access to the site any more than present. It was 
also felt that the residents would benefit from action to reduce crime on the 
development especially in view of the potential for crime from congregation from 
under the under croft. Community safety was clearly an issue for residents”.


